
Charlottesville Associates Partner with Nelson County Pantry during Third Quarter 2021
The Nelson County Pantry is a member of the Blue Ridge Area Food Bank. Every month, members of the community come 
together to provide food for over 700 people. In October, the Thalhimer team in Charlottesville stocked and packed food for 
250 families. The Charlottesville team forged a new relationship with Nelson County Pantry that they are excited to be a part
of and continue. 

October 2021

Pictured (l to r):  Todd Ross, Richard Jones Pictured (l to r):  Catalina San Giorgio, and Francesca San Giorgio, 
Catalina’s Mom, who is a member and a frequent volunteer at 
Nelson County Pantry.

nelsoncountypantry.org/
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